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9th February  2024 
 

North Northumberland Residential Visit 
Wednesday 22nd May to Friday 24th May 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are writing to inform you about a residential visit that has been arranged for our Year 4 class. 
 
When?  Wednesday 22nd May to Friday 24th May 2024 
 
Where? The base for our visit will be the Wooler Youth Hostel. From there we will visit various 

attractions and historical monuments across North Northumberland. 
 
What will the children do? 
 
During the residential visit, we aim to provide as many first-hand experiences for your child as possible. 
The activities and excursions are intended to broaden your child’s experience, independence and co-
operation with others as well as be a stimulus for literacy, geography and history lessons. Activities will take 
place in coastal and rural areas and will include: 
 

• Visits to Alnwick, Bamburgh and Warkworth Castle. 

• A geographical study of the town of Wooler and the harbour at Seahouses. 

• A boat trip to the Farne Islands. 

• A visit to Alnwick Gardens. 
 

This year the school will be able to pay the majority of the cost of the pupils’ travel and accommodation. We 
do ask that you would consider our request for voluntary contributions towards the cost of the trip to ensure 
the trip goes ahead. 
 
All you need to do if you would like your child to take part in this wonderful visit is complete the attached 
form and return it to school by Friday 16th of February so we can confirm numbers. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Kelly                            Mrs Wallace      
Year 4 Class Teacher      Year 4 Teacher 
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Wednesday 22nd May to Friday 24th May 2024 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………… 

 
 
 
 

I / We would like our child to take part in the Wooler Residential Visit 
 

 

 

I / we have enclosed a voluntary contribution of £……… towards the cost of the visit 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………  (Parent / Carer) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


